
Federal Signal is obsoleting the 80K Siren product line
80K Siren product line to be discontinued

In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering and improve efficiencies, Federal Signal is discontinuing the  
80K line of sirens.

Final Production Run

As part of the phase-out of the 80K product line, Federal Signal will carry-out a sizable, final production run of several 
popular models.  The target quantities for this “last-time-build” will be approximately 6 to 9 months of unit demand  
based on our actual 2016 customer orders.

The models that will be included in the final build-out are:

-	 Amplifiers: UM80K and U480KIT-SF

-	 Controllers: UM180K and UM183K

-	 Cables/other: UMCO29, UMCO30-15, UPA1, UPA2, UCARK, and AC-5555557

While we do expect inventory of these models to be available for most of 2017, after the final build-out, the remaining 
inventory will be available on a “first-come-first-serve basis”, while supplies last.
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T I M I N G

Obsolescence of models that will not be part of the final build-out 

Excluding the models listed above, orders for all other 80K models will no longer be accepted after March 31, 2017.


